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January 18, 1951

Mr. Justin Newman

Artesia Representative

N.M, 0il Conservation Commission
Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Ve have your letter of January 11, 1951, regarding
various forms on Pacific Western Oil Corporation's
well No, 2 State "E" lease which you advised had
not yet been received in your office,

We are attaching the requested forms No. C-103, on
running casing, and Form No. C-105. 1In addition we
are also attaching forme No., C-101, No, C-102, and
No. C-110.

All the attached forms listed above were erroneously
mailed to the Oil Conservation Commission office here
in Hobbs,

Yours very truly,

SKELLY OIL Co %NV
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